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The meeting was called to order in the town officer building at approximately 6:06 p.m.  Present were Chairperson Bruce Jellison, Vice Chairperson David Cogdell and members Vern Campbell and Julie LaVertue.  No other persons were present in the building.  The meeting was broadcast, but not recorded, via Zoom.  Additionally, the Pledge of Allegiance was not recited.
Upon a motion by Vern/Julie and a 4/0 vote, the minutes of the 14 April 2021 special meeting were approved.
As there were no items on the agenda, Bruce Jellison provided an overview of previous night’s Selectmen’s meeting in which a representative of Premium Choice provided a briefing in which the possibility of bringing broadband service to Clifton, contingent upon the town receiving a grant from the State and other factors.  See the town office for more details.
Upon a motion by Vern/Julie and a 4/0 vote, the meeting adjourned at approximately 6:28 p.m.
Minutes prepared by Vice Chairperson David Cogdell 

  



